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A very pleasant event took place at the residence of Dr. Beeman,
Napanee, on Wednesday, 6th April, when his eldest daughter, Edith, was
united in marriage to Dr. H. E. Paul of Fort William, Ont.

On 5th April Dr. A. J. Sinclair received a telegram from the Hon.
William Paterson, Minister of Customs, stating that he had been ap-
pointed acting collector of customs for the Town of Paris.

Dr. C. A. Hodgetts, Secretary to the Provincial Board of Health for
Ontario, has been made a vice-president of the American Congress of
Tuberculosis to be held at St. Louis, in October of this year.

Dr. Willmott of Strathroy, while driving in the dark, a couple of
weeks ago, missed the road and his horse and rig went over an embank-
ment. He received some severe cuts and bruises about the face.

Dr. Hamilton, M.R.C.S,, L.R.C.P., of London, England, is visiting
his brother, R. S. Hamilton, Queen street, Galt. Dr. Hamilton will leave
shortly for the Northwest, where he intends to practise his profession.

Dr. McPherson, late of the Royal Alexandria Hospital, Fergus, left
at the end of March for Montreal. The doctor intends going to London,
Eng., in the near future, where he will take another course in medicine.

Dr. and Mrs. Charles E. Kennedy, of Charlottetown, left a few
weeks ago for Boston en route to Winnipeg, where they will make their
future home. Their departure is a source of keen regret to their many
friends.

Dr. Stenning, of Coaticook, who has been under the weather for
some time, although he has managed to attend to his practice, sailed a
short time ago for the Old Country to get the benefit of the ocean
voyage.

Dr. W. G. Jolicoeur, who was recently appointed Coroner of Quebec
and district, was entertained on 4th April, at a dinner, by a number of
his friends, at Lefrancois, Chateau Richer, when a most pleasant time
was spent.

Dr. Mitchell, of the Toronto Asylum staff, who has been appointed
to take charge of the new asylum for epileptics at Woodstock, has gone
to England to look over the institutions there preparatory to assuming
his new duties.

We are pleased to be able to state that Dr. J. E. King, of Weston,
has recovered from his recent severe attack of pneumonia, and that he
is able to resume his professional duties once more, after an illness of
five weeks. We are sure his many friends will be glad to hear of his
recovery.



